
Hello, 
 
 
I am writing to urge repeal of Measure 110, we can debate the theory 
of drug decriminalization but its obvious to anyone looking around that 
this measure has made some of Oregon’s biggest problems even 
worse: addiction and overdoses, homelessness, mental health, and 
public safety. Sadly, rampant public drug use is now part of Portland’s 
daily life and national reputation.  What is most galling is that Oregon 
is treated as a laboratory for testing drug decriminalization by out of 
state organizations and funding, why do we put up with this when we 
have to live thru the experiment seeing it failing around us! 
 
 
Please repeal Measure 110, it’s literally a matter of life and death for 
individuals and perhaps our cities and state. 
 
 
Mark Atherton  
 


